
From: Rich Gribbin
To: Simmons, Michelle
Subject: RE: NRC License No. 53-29391-01
Date: Monday, May 09, 2011 4:38:09 PM

May 9, 2011
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Michelle Simmons.                                                   Via E-mail:
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety;
Region IV;
612 East Lamar Boulevard, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011
 
Docket Number:             03038297
License Number:            53-29391-01
Mail Control Number:      472701
 
Ms. Simmons;
 
We are in receipt of your attached e-mail.
 
Please be assured that we believe we are in compliance with all aspects of USNRC Appendix H,
Operating, Emergency, and Security Procedures but at a minimum; we will review and implement and
maintain the operating, emergency and security procedures described in the errata sheet to Appendix H of
NUREG-1556, Vol. 1, Rev. 1, dated November 2001, and provide copies of these procedures As Soon As
Possible to all gauge users and at each job site (http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-
collections/nuregs/staff/sr1556/v1/r1/apph-errata.pdf)
 
For your records I have a new cell phone number for direct contact: (808) 756-3899 please change
your records accordingly;
 
Thank you,
 
Rich Gribbin
 
Richard S Gribbin, RSO
Statewide Manager QC/QA
Jas. W. Glover Holding Company, Ltd and Its Subsidiaries
 

From: Simmons, Michelle [mailto:Michelle.Simmons@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 7:48 AM
To: 'richg@gloverltd.com'
Subject: NRC License No. 53-29391-01
 
Docket Number: 03038297
License Number: 53-29391-01
Mail Control Number: 472701
 
Mr. Gribbin,

mailto:RichG@gloverltd.com
mailto:Michelle.Simmons@nrc.gov
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/sr1556/v1/r1/apph-errata.pdf
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During a review of the information submitted by you in request for a new license, the NRC
discovered that your application did not include a commitment to follow the operating,
emergency and security procedures described in the errata sheet to Appendix H of
NUREG-1556, Vol. 1, Rev. 1, dated November 2001. Therefore, we need the following
additional information.  A corrected copy of your current license will be issued to you, once
we receive the needed information.
 

1.      Please commit to the following statement:
 

Please respond to this email by May 13, 2011.  If you are unable to respond by
this due date, please don’t hesitate to contact me so we can discuss an extension to the
date.  Our fax number is (817) 860-8263.  You may respond by email in pdf format.  If you
have any questions regarding this fax, please call me at 817-276-6590.  When responding
to this email, please include the license, docket and control numbers located at the top of
this page.

 
 
 
Michelle Simmons
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Region IV
612 E. Lamar Blvd., Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011
817-276-6590
 

 


